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FOR IMMEDIATE RELEASE 
Contact: Chris Winebrenner 
  410-386-2043 
 

Carroll County Commissioners Reinforce Commitment to Baltimore 
 
Westminster, MD, Thursday, November 30, 2017 – Today, in light of recent developments concerning Carroll 
County Public Schools and the City of Baltimore, the Carroll County Board of Commissioners (BCC) sent a letter to 
City of Baltimore Mayor Catherine Pugh.    

The letter states, that while the Commissioners recognize Baltimore’s challenges, Carroll County remains 
committed to its continued cooperation with, and support of Baltimore. The letter renews the Board’s 
recognition of the vital partnership with the City of Baltimore and the Baltimore region and acknowledges 
Carroll County’s understanding that the county is only as strong as the region. 

Copies of the letter were also sent to Governor Larry Hogan, the Baltimore City Council, the Baltimore City 
Delegation and the Carroll County Delegation.  
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